
PARISH OF DROMORE 
 

Rev  Feidhlimidh Magennis Tel: 07702665123 
Parish website: www.stcolmans.org 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/stcolmans 
St Vincent de Paul Helpline:  07738838187 

Parochial House Dromore - Tel: 02892-692218 
Parish email address: dromoreparish@dromorediocese.org 

Diocesan Safeguarding Officer: Patricia Carville 07789 917741 

 
Fourth Sunday of Advent – Christmas Eve                  24th December 2023 

Masses and ceremonies are broadcast live on 
Facebook (www.facebook.com/stcolmans) 

Sunday masses 
All Saints, Ballela: 9.45 am 
St Colman’s, Dromore: 11.00 am 

Weekday masses 
Tues – no mass 
Thurs – no mass 
Fri – 9.30am – St Colmans 
Sat – 10am Mass, & Exposition – St Colmans 

 
Christmas Mass Times 

Sun 24 Dec (4th Sunday of Advent) 
 morning masses as normal 

Christmas Eve 
St Colmans – 6pm 
All Saints – 8pm 
Christmas Day 

All Saints - 9.45am 
St Colmans – 11am 

 
Ballela Anniversaries 
Sun 24: Hugh Doyle 
Christmas Eve: Andy & Oliver McAleenan 
Sun 31: None 
Dromore Anniversaries 
Sun 24: John Aherne 
              Deceased members of the Rooney Family 
Christmas Eve: Oliver McAleenan 
Sun 31: Dominic McClure 
 
Offertory promise Collection  - £769.30 
 
Diocesan Youth Ministry 
Pilgrimage to Lourdes for young people (18 – 25 
year olds) Tuesday to Sunday 6th-11th August 2024. 
If interested forward your name and mobile 
number to  youthdirector@dromorediocese.org. 
This will be a great opportunity to experience 
Lourdes and grow in faith through a shared 
experience with like-minded people. 

          Ballela G.A.C. Lotto – Jackpot £2550  
                        Fri 15th Dec: 3  6  8  23 
                                    No Winners 
Wishing our club members and the community of 
Ballela and Dromore a very Happy, Holy and Peaceful 
Christmas. 
                              
  
St Vincent de Paul Society 
Would like to thank everyone for their generous 
support throughout the year, especially around 
Christmas time. Your generosity has helped many 
families who would be struggling at this time of the 
year. We wish you all the blessings of the Christmas 
season and a Happy and prosperous New Year. 
 

 
 

 
St Francis sets up the first crib in 1223 

 
A Happy and Holy Christmas  

To all our Parishioners 

 


